
 Class 4 Newsletter 

Autumn Term – 23/11/2018 

 
 

This Week 
Thank you to those parents who attended Parents’ Evening. If you were not able to make it, I will 

be contacting you to have a phone conversation about your child’s progress within the next week. 

In English this week, we have finished the writing of a supported chapter of ‘The Lion, the Witch 

and the Wardrobe’. The standard of our writing when we have written a paragraph a day has 

improved immensely. We then gave ourselves a break then wrote our own chapter independently, 

aiming to use all the grammar features. In Maths, our focus has been on dividing using written 

methods. In RE, we explored and investigated the two Biblical accounts of the Christmas story and 

sequenced the events that took place. In Science, we investigated the process of dissolving using a 

variety of powders and warm and cold water. We also had a visit (as a whole school) from Scientific 

Sarah from Mad Science. In PE, we continued to adapt, improve and add features to our gymnastics 

routine. We also carried out some Maths, Reading and Grammar assessments.  

Next Week… 
English: Fire! (Introduction to Newspaper 

Recounts) 

Maths: Place Value including Decimals 

Science: Planning a dissolving investigation 

RE: Common misconceptions surrounding the 

Biblical account 

History: How Egypt was governed 

Christmas Dates & Events 

Mon 26th Nov: KS2 Cinema Night 

Wed 5th Dec: Christmas Fayre (3:30-5:30pm) 

Tues 18th Dec: KS2 Christmas Production 6pm 

Wed 19th Dec: KS2 Party & Christmas Lunch 

Thurs 20th Dec: Pantomime Visit 

Fri 21st Dec: Close at 2pm 

Important Dates 
Mon 26th Nov: Ancient Egyptian homework 4 due in 

Mon 26th Nov: KS2 Cinema Night (CHANGE FROM TUESDAY) 

Wed 28th Nov: Open Door from 3:15 – 4:00pm 

Fri 30th Nov: Non-Uniform Day for Christmas Fayre. Please bring a tombola prize. 

Fri 30th Nov: Swimming for Y5 children (full swimming kit AND t-shirt and shorts needed) 

Wed 5th Dec: Christmas Fayre from 3:30pm-5:30pm 

Thur 14th Mar 2019: Sing Together Concert 

Stars of the Week 
The CHRISTIAN VALUE award for TRUST goes to Noemi who I can trust to give her best and 

show why she is an Extra Miler in all subjects.  

The CURRICULUM award goes to Logan for making superb progress with his writing.  

 



Behaviour 
Those children who have modelled Outstanding behaviour at least 3 times are: 

Jensen, Faith, Henry, Ollie, Libby, Dylan, Keinan, Connor, Noemi, Jaidon 

Ancient Egypt Short Homework Projects 
Each week, choose one of these activities to complete as your homework. You can choose which 

activity to complete. Each homework is due in on the Monday of each new week. Unfortunately, 

you can’t complete the same activity twice. Any questions about homework, you can contact me on 

d.bateman@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk  

 

 

Have a lovely weekend. See you on Monday. 
Mr Bateman 
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